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Term Dates 2022-2023 

Term 1       Tuesday 5 September 2023-Wednesday 18 October 2023 
Term 2  Monday 30 October 2023-Friday 15 December 2023 
Term 3  Wednesday 3 January 2024-Friday 9 February 2024 
Term 4  Monday 19 February 2024-Thursday 28 March 2024   
Term 5  Monday 15 April 2024-Friday 24 May 2024 
Term 6  Monday 3 June 2024-Tuesday 23 July 2024 

 

Inset Days/Bank Holidays  

Thursday 19 October 2023 (CLF Inset Day) 
Friday 20 October 2023 (Inset Day) 
Monday 1 January 2024 (Bank Holiday)  
Tuesday 2 January 2024 (Inset Day) 
Friday 29 March 2024 (Bank Holiday)  
Monday 15 April 2024 (Inset Day)  
Monday 6th May 2024 (Bank Holiday)  
Friday 5 July 2024 (CLF Inset Day)  
 
*Should any of the above dates be rearranged we will inform parents/carers.  
 
You will be informed of other key dates throughout the academic year for Parents’ Evenings, Open Evenings 
and Exhibitions of Work.  
 
Please also look out for key dates on our website www.digitechstudioschool.clf.uk  
 

 

 

 

http://www.digitechstudioschool.clf.uk/
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Y11 Mock Timetable  
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

Y11 Leavers Hoodies 2024 
 

Leavers Hoodies are now  
avaliable to order. Your child  
will be given an order form during  
assembly on the first week back from  
Half Term. The cost of the leavers hoodie is 
£22.00 and the deadline to place 
an order is Friday 1st December 2023.  
 
Please order by this date to avoid disappointment. Once 
ordered the hoodies will be delivered to school. If your child 
needs an order form please ask them to come to reception.  
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Visiting Digitech Studio School  
 

During the year you will be invited to Parents’ Evenings to discuss your child’s progress with their subject 
teachers.  
 
There may be occasions when you would like to meet with members of staff outside of school times. Your 
first point of contact is your child’s Tutor, however if you need to speak to a subject teacher, please see the 
list below of email contacts.  
 
Please contact your child’s tutor or teacher before coming on site.  
 
 
 

 

Principal  Chris.Ballard@clf.uk 

Assistant Principal  Simon.Jones@clf.uk 

Head of Key Stage 4  Sarah.Bennett@clf.uk  

Head of Math/SLT  Gareth.Williams@clf.uk 

Head of Science/SLT Siobhan.Cole@clf.uk  

Head of Post 16 Megan.Ferguson@clf.uk 

SENDco Carolyne.Goh@clf.uk 
 

 

Year 10 Tutor Groups  Year 11 Tutor Groups  
Lily Knibbs – Lily.Knibbs@clf.uk Daniel Malpass – Daniel.Malpass@clf.uk 

Gemma Lawrence – Gemma.Lawrence@clf.uk Jas Khera – Jas.Khera@clf.uk  

Karl Gill – Karl.Gill@clf.uk Laura Ball – Laura.Ball@clf.uk  

Leila Henry-Thorne - Leila.Henrythorne@clf.uk Steve Nicholls – Steve.Nicholls@clf.uk  

Rachel Taylor Evans - Rachel.Taylorevans@clf.uk  
 

English Teacher   Sacha.Lake@clf.uk  

English Teacher Laura.Ball@clf.uk  

Maths Teacher Gareth.Williams@clf.uk 

Maths Teacher Sarah.Bennett@clf.uk  

Maths Teacher Jas.Khera@clf.uk  

Science Teacher Siobhan.Cole@clf.uk  

Science Teacher Steve.Nicholls@clf.uk  

Creative Arts   Megan.Ferguson@clf.uk 

Creative Arts  Gemma.Lawrence@clf.uk  

Creative Arts  Leila.Henrythorne@clf.uk 

Creative Arts Rachel.Taylorevans@clf.uk 

Creative Arts Lily.Knibbs@clf.uk 

Games Design/Music  Sam.Eason@clf.uk 

E-Sports  Karl.Gill@clf.uk 

PE  Simone.Ryan@clf.uk  
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This is a polite reminder for all parents to remember that reception staff, as the first point of 
contact in school, will always try their best to resolve any queries, pass on messages and 
contact members of staff on your behalf as soon as they are able.  Due to the busy nature of 
the school day immediate responses are not always possible and we would kindly request 
that any frustrations you have are not directed at reception or admin staff. 
 

 


